
Brandon & Traci Baller 
Bank of Hartington 
Gayle & Rhonda Becker  
Keith & Bette (Blue Ribbon President) Becker 
Kenneth & Sheree Becker 
Mark & Sandy Becker 
Stan & Julie (Blue Ribbon Secretary) Becker  
Jay & Miranda Bernecker  
Richard & Sue Bruening  
Christensen Well & Irrigation, Inc.  
Christensen Well & Irrigation, Inc.  
Christensen Well & Irrigation, Inc.  
Christensen Well & Irrigation, Inc.  
Christensen Well & Irrigation, Inc.  
Ryan & Janet Creamer 
Dendinger Drug/ 
 Forrest & Ashley Dendinger 
Gene & Sue Dickes 
Don Miller Land Co./Chris & Rhonda Miller 
Mark & Cassie Gubbels 
Hartelco/Hartington Communications  
Hartington Tree/ 
 Kyle & Erica Hochstein and Kent & Molly Hochstein 
Gerhard & Florence Heine Memorial Membership: 
 Janet Heine, Gene & Aggie Heine 
Gary & Arlene Heine—Charter Membership 
Gene & Aggie Heine 
Janet Heine 
Frank & Andrea Hochstein 
Jesse & Gina Hochstein 
Sam & Carrie Hochstein 
Dennis & Lori Hoebelheinrich 
Dr. Dan Hoesing, Principal of Cedar Catholic Jr. - Sr.  
 High School & Jill Hoesing 
Duane Hoesing—Charter Membership 
Pamela Howell 
Wayne & Lori Ibarolle  
Allen & Lynn Kathol 
Dan & Marsha Kathol—Charter Membership 
Glenn & Rosemary Kathol 
Jolene & the late Gene Kathol & Family  
Leo & Clara Kathol Memorial Endowed Membership  
 - Charter Membership 
Matt & Susan Kathol 
Allen & Amy Kleinschmit 
Daryl & Jill Kleinschmit 

Gary & Marilyn Kleinschmit 
John & Jennifer Kleinschmit 
Karl & Michelle Koch 
Dan & Marce Kollars 
Mike & Deb Korth 
Kruse True Value/Gary & Lisa Kruse 
Ed & Michelle Lammers 
Leise Tax & Bookkeeping/Emily Rose Photography/ 
 Preston & Emily Leise 
Rob & Brenda Miller Family 
Noecker Sisters/Lyle & Mary Jean Klug & Roger & Rose Koch 
Don & Carla Noecker 
John & Jean Pinkelman 
Lorraine Pinkelman 
Plumbing & Electric Services 
Clara Rolfes—Charter Membership 
 and Allen Rolfes & Marlan & Sharon Rolfes 
Scott & Jan Schrempp  
Security Bank, Hartington  
Chuck & Linda Steffen—Charter Membership 
Steffen Drug/Matt & Brenda Steffen 
Paul & Kay Steffen 
Steffen Family Membership in Honor of Walter & Betty Steffen 
 Al & JoAnn Steffen, Carole Steffen, Cliff & Pat Steffen 
 Jeff & Jolene Steffen, Maureen Steffen, Neil & Jo Suess 
Alice Stevens Memorial Membership/Mike Stevens 
Roman (Blue Ribbon Officer) & Nancee Sudbeck 
Kurt & Lynn Thoene 
Dr. David & Dr. Vicky Vlach 
Alice Weinandt Memorial— Charter Membership 
 Matt & Jolene Weinandt 
Rod & Cindy Wiebelhaus—Charter Membership 
Wiebelhaus Trucking/Wiebelhaus Family Membership: 
 Gene & Marilyn Wiebelhaus; Tom & Ruth Wiebelhaus 
Gerald & Connie Wiedenfeld—Charter Membership 
Jerry (Former Blue Ribbon President) & Kristi Wintz 
Jim & Carla Wintz 
Jim & Carla Wintz Family - Family Membership  
           Jim & Carla Wintz, Paul & Holly Wintz, Keith & Nikki Wintz,  
          Steve & Katie Wintz, Marie & Tyler Barry,  
          Janeen & Brandon Arens, Kevin & Abby Wintz  
Craig (Blue Ribbon Vice President) & Wendy Wortmann 
Roger & Sherry Wortmann 
Ron & Danette Wortmann  
X-Pert Lawn/Brad & Jan Arens 
For more information or to become a Blue Ribbon Committee member, 

call 402-254-3912. 

The Catholic Development Program & Blue Ribbon Committee 

     The Catholic Development Office, located in the Msgr. Werner Activity Center, is in its 29th year of  serving  
Cedar County Catholic schools and parishes with financial assistance and gifts in-kind for our Catholic school  
budgets, special-need projects, building campaigns, school transportation, academics and classes,  
extracurricular activities, tuition assistance and scholarships, faculty benefits and compensation increases,  
growing the endowment funds, and miscellaneous gift needs. Over $24 million has been gifted from  
July 1, 1996 to June 30, 2024 through fundraising events and monetary gifts, along with many gifts in-kind. 
    Catholic Development program accomplishments do not include the many acts of generosity directly to  
parish support and parish fundraisers.   
    The Catholic Development program for Cedar County Catholic Schools and Parishes is made possible by funding 
from Catholic Development Blue Ribbon Committee memberships, gifts, and fundraising administrative costs.  

Thank you Catholic Development Blue Ribbon Committee members  
for your support providing the Catholic Development Office 


